Licking Heights Alumni Association, Inc.

Meeting Minutes for September 21, 2004

President Dan McDonnell called meeting to order.

Secretary Shelly Denig read the minutes from the last meeting.  Motion by Dan McDonnell and second by Howard Emswiler to accept minutes as read.  Motion Carried.

Vice President Tom Dunkle presented an update on the selection of an administrator for the scholarship fund.  After several meetings and much discussion, he recommended that the Licking County Foundation administer the scholarship fund.  This will ensure there is no bias on the part of the Association in the selection of awards.  This will also resolve questions from the IRS as to our request for Exempt status.  Motion, second and carried.

A discussion was held on the type of roof to put on the bell tower and who could complete the structure.  Dan McDonnell was to follow-up and report back.

Dan McDonnell reported that the website was updated with new pictures of the bell tower construction.  2004 banquet pictures are not yet on the website.

A fundraiser, Texas Hold’em, was discussed.  Bobbi and Barb are working on the details for the Alumni to work with the Lions Club to hold these events and share profits.

Dan McDonnell volunteered to set up a table at home coming to sell bricks and t-shirts.

The ‘Tailgate Party’ is scheduled for 5:00 pm and will be beside the bell tower or at the front door in case of bad weather.

Millie read 2 thank you letters regarding the 2004 banquet.  She would also like to see a book created similar to one the historical society has.  This could be a fundraiser.  

Next meeting is October 18, 2004

Shelly Denig, Secretary

